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Re: Permissive Property Tax Exemption — 2021
Portion of Barnard Park off Sea Terrace, Esquimalt

| am writing in regards to the permissive property tax exemption for Barnard Park
located at 300 Barnard Avenue extending into the Township of Esquimalt. The park is
owned by the City of Victoria with Roll # 01-307-0001.006.

The City of Victoria wishes to apply for an exemption for 2021 for the subject property
which is used exclusively as a public park.

Please let me know if additional information is required to complete this request. Thank
you.

Yours truly,

oy Sy

Craig Stenberg
Property Manager
250-361-0296
cstenberg@victoria.ca



